
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are excited to invite all students and their families to attend our Wildern Quiz and Chips 
night.  
 
Date: Saturday 12th October 2024 
 
Time: 6.00pm - 9.00pm (approximately) 
 
Location: Wildern School Hall 
 
Ticket cost: £6.00 including food 
 
Food options: 
Sausage and Chips 
Chicken Nuggets and Chips 
Pizza and Chips 
 
We will not be selling drinks so you will be able to bring your own, which can include wine and 
beer! But remember you are at school! 
 
Team Size: 4 - 8 people (this can be students and family members) 
There are 18 team spaces available. 
 
As well as a prize for 1st place we will be holding a raffle with all proceeds going back into the 
school to fund projects such as our wellbeing garden and school murals to make our site an 
even more beautiful space. Raffle tickets will be 50p a strip so please bring some cash along 
with you. 
 
To sign up your team please go onto your Parent Pay account where you can select the 
number of people in your team and pay for tickets. Team tables will be allocated on a first 
come, first served basis and once the places are filled we will be in touch to take your food 
order. 
 
We really hope you can make it and are looking forward to seeing you on 12th October. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss Harriet Jones       
Deputy Headteacher 

      


